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MESSouti bella bolittfltillify kOSpital
Sikeston, Missouri

63801

July 12, 1982

30 - 0;t 377
J. R. Miller, Chief
Technical Inspection Branch
ti Jear gulatory Commission g9,,

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Sir:

The annual accuracy check of the dose calibrator will be done in
October which is the yearly anniversary date of NBS source. This was
recommended by the Inspector because it would be easier to account for
the decay of the Cs-137 sourec. It will start this October, 1982.
(This has been and will continue to be done daily and logged. This log
was shown to the Inspector.) The test will be ?one using both Cs-137
and Co-57 NBS sources every October and kept on file for inspection.

Sincerely,

'
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*
Jerry Costin, R. T.
Chief Technologist
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CC: Harold Jones, Administrator
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